
From: Bckug <bckug@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 8:54 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Public comment on Northern Pass  
  
 
I am opposed to the Northern Pass Project. I live in Concord , New Hampshire, and the plans indicate that the 
Transmission lines will cross my city and my state. I am directing my elected officials to use the authority vested in 
them by New Hampshire's people to Stop the Lines from being built.  
The beneficiaries of the project are, primarily, the stockholders of various corporations, and , secondarily, power 
grid consumers in states south of us. There is no worthwhile benefit to New Hampshire citizens or consumers for 
allowing public and private lands to be used for this purpose. 
The feasibility of the the project, the cheap power it will provide, rests on exploiting the  
State of New Hampshire and its people by deploying a right-of-way for little or nothing in return. Our public 
officials were not elected, appointed, or hired to make us feel cheap. A serious proposal would include an equal 
partnership with HydroQuebec, PSNH and other corporate entities for equal sharing of profits, as would any other 
business partner.  
Please protect the interests of New Hampshire consumers and citizens, as your duty requires. Say no to this 
project. 
 
 
 
Brian Kugel 
New Hampshire 
Sent from my iPad 
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